
              
                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
 

        8th November 2023      

 

ENTRANCE EXAM 

Good luck to the P7 children who are sitting the SEAG Entrance Assessments on Saturday 

11th November and Saturday 25th November. They have worked extremely hard in 

preparation for the assessments and hopefully they will perform to the best of their ability over 

the two days.   

 

 

 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS (P1-P6) 

We are looking forward to the Parent/Teacher Meetings which will take place in the upcoming 

weeks. Appointments will be issued following completion of the return slips confirming the 

preferred choice of meeting. Reminder: the school will be closed on Friday 1st December 

to support the facilitation of Parent/Teacher Meetings.  

 

 

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The Annual General Meeting of our Parent Support Group takes place on Monday 13th 

November @ 7.30pm in the school hall.  As always, we encourage new members to get 

involved with the PSG as it does invaluable work in terms of practical support such as tea 

making at whole school events, supporting fun events/trips for the children and fundraising 

activities for the school. If you feel you might be able to offer some help 

or support, you would be most welcome to the meeting on Monday night. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DATES 

 

Please note the change of date in relation to the Christmas Pageant. 

 

• P1 & P2 Christmas Play - Wednesday 6th December @ 11am in the school hall. 

 

• P3, P4, P5, P6 & P7 Christmas Pageant – Thursday 14th December @7pm in St. John’s 

Church  

 

 

FLU VACCINATION 

The Nursing Team will be in school on Monday 27th November to administer the flu 

vaccination to those children with have written parental consent. 

 



 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 24th November is a Parent Support Group non-uniform day. Children are asked to 

bring £1.00 as a contribution to school funds – Thank-you in advance! 

 

 

ST. PATRICK’S GRAMMAR SCHOOL 

The P7 boys have received invitations to St. Patrick’s Grammar School in Armagh for a ‘Taster 

Day’ from 11.30am – 2.45pm on Monday 20th November. It is a worthwhile event which 

will give the boys an insight into post primary school routine. Please note parents are 

responsible for transporting their child to the day. 

 

 

 

SWITCH ON - MOY CHRISTMAS LIGHTS  

The switching on of the Moy’s Christmas Lights Event will take place on Saturday 18th 

November commencing at 2.45pm and finishing with Santa switching on the lights at 

approximately 5pm. As in previous years CAMDA have asked the children to join in the choir 

– more information to follow!  

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

 

• Designated Teacher for Child Protection – Mrs McKnight 

• Deputy Designated Teacher for Child protection – Mrs 

Hughes 
 


